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Siting, Transmission and Environmental Protection Division

1516 Ninth Street, MS 15
Sacramento, CA 95814
phone: 916-654-4781
fax: 916-654-3882

Dear Mr. Hoffman,

On September 29, 2010, the California Energy Commission approved Application for Certification 08-
AFC-5, originally filed by Stirling Energy Systems Solar Two, LLC (“SES Two”), for the Imperial
Valley Solar (IVS) Project. The name of SES Two was changed to Imperial Valley Solar, LLC. AES
Solar Power, LLC purchased Imperial Valley Solar, LLC in February 2011 and has determined that it will
be changing IVS Project’s technology from the solar thermal to PV. As a result, we believe that the IVS
Project no longer falls within the Commission’s permitting jurisdiction on the site intended for the IVS
Project. AES Solar therefore requests that the permit to construct the IVS Project be revoked because of
the change to PV from solar thermal.

Please call Scott Taylor at 203-245-9656 if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Plcon Lrm

Rebecca Cranna



